

April 16, 2013

Mr. Tim Jones Chief Financial Office Florida Board of Governors 325 West Gaines Street Tallahassee, FL 32399

Dear Mr. Jones,

The purpose of this letter is to request approval of a change in the Collegiate License Plate allocation at Florida State University in accordance with Florida statutes. Section 320.08058(3)(b), F.S., states the Board of Governors of the State University System shall require each state university to submit a plan for approval of the expenditure of all funds so designated.

The expenditure plan currently in effect was implemented on July 1, 2009. As authorized by the Florida State University Board of Trustees, the President approved a change in the allocation on May 29, 2009 as noted below:

	Allocation Effective July 1, 1997	
	Approved by the Board of Regents	Revised Allocation
	July 11, 1997	Effective July 1, 2009
Scholarships	96%	90%
Marketing/Fundraising	4%	10%

If you have questions, please contact Liz Maryanski, Vice President for University Relations at 644-1000 or <a href="mailto:lizm@fsu.edu">lizm@fsu.edu</a>.

Sincerely,

Eric J. Barron President

c: Garnett S. Stokes, Provost, Florida State University
Tom Jennings, Vice President for University Advancement, Florida State University
Liz Maryanski, Vice President for University Relations, Florida State University
Andy Jhanji, Executive Vice President, Florida State University Foundation